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Fiscal Detail and Notes

Preliminary Fiscal Impact Statement

No fiscal impact

The Department of Health and Human Services currently provides one medication per therapeutic class that doesn't 
require a prior authorization. This bill has no fiscal impact.

129th MAINE LEGISLATURE

An Act Regarding Prior Authorization for Medication-assisted Treatment for Opioid Use Disorder 
under the MaineCare Program

Preliminary Fiscal Impact Statement for Original Bill
Sponsor: Rep. Stover of Boothbay

Committee: Health and Human Services
Fiscal Note Required: No

LR2990(01) - Fiscal Note - Page 1 of 1


